
From: Burchstead, Michael <mburchstead@ethics.sc.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/28/2017 2:54:48 PM
Subject: Re: Ethics MOU

I am having a dental procedure shortly and will likely be out tomorrow as well. Also, my last day at the 
ethics commission is next Friday, as I have accepted a job in private practice. Can one of you give 
me a call Monday?
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 28, 2017, at 12:28 PM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good Afternoon Michael, Just touching base to see if there has been any progress. Thank you.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Burchstead, Michael [mailto:mburchstead@ethics.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 5:30 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Ethics MOU
 
We have been in a Commission meeting most of the day. I will call you tomorrow.
I had something drafted around the time of our last meeting, but in the interim I learned that the Lt Governor 
account is now closed. That changes my thinking on a few things (making it less complicated) and I just need to 
put the pen to paper in editing the previous document.
Best regards,
Michael
Michael R. Burchstead
General Counsel
SC State Ethics Commission
5000 Thurmond Mall, Suite 250
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 253-4192
http://ethics.sc.gov/
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:44 AM
 
To: Burchstead, Michael
 
Subject: Ethics MOU
 
Good Morning Michael,
 
The Lieutenant Governor asked about the status of the Ethics MOU yesterday and I wanted to see if you had 
made any progress since we met in August. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
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Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
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